
 

     

 
 

Week 31 Newsletter    Monday 13th May 2024 
 
Dear families, 

 
Welcome to our latest newsletter!  
 
School News: A huge well done to our Y5/6 netball team who won every game to qualify for the final but sadly 
came in second place after a tough defeat in the big final! Well done to the children and coaches involved who did 
a great job. Next week we have the ‘Get Mucky Run’ for Y6 to enjoy to celebrate the end of SATS! 

 
Photography: All of the photography should have now been sent out. Please let us know if you are missing 
anything. The link for payment for £5 per pupil will be sent out later today. Here please click here 
https://forms.office.com/e/K4gUwuvreV to share your views on the approach this year. Please share your views 
by the end of May so that we can feedback to Governors, staff and families and make plans for next year.  
 
Y5 Swimming Update: I’ve been blown away by our Y5 swimmers who have done an amazing job! We are on 
track for record high achievement against the National Curriculum objectives. Please note that next Friday is the 
final session. If your child would like a certificate and a sticker, please bring along £1.50 in cash on the day. Could 
all children please bring some long sleeved/leg clothing in case they require any further safety assessment? 
 
Y6 SATS: We wanted to wish Y6 pupils, families and staff the best of luck with their assessments this week. The 
children have worked so hard throughout school and they are in a very strong position to simply relax and tackle 
the assessments safe in the knowledge that they are all superstars. We have a free breakfast club for all Y6 
Monday to Thursday that starts at 8.15am each day. 
 
Save the Date: Mrs Exley and I have planned a joint leaving event and one where we can invite the whole school 
community! We have organised a fundraising cricket match at Penistone Cricket Club on Sunday 14th July. The 
event will start at 12noon with the match commencing at 12.30pm. We hope to have the bar open and a BBQ on 
but families are welcome to bring chairs and a picnic, etc. We will play a 20:20 match between two teams- Exley’s 
Exiles and Lee’s Legends. Staff, family members, friends and former pupils will be invited back to play in a relaxed, 
informal* match. We’ll share more details closer to the time but please save the date if you’d like to come along. 
Any funds raised will be split between the cricket club and school funds. 
 
*serious and competitive  
 
Have a wonderful week everyone! 

 
Regards 
 
Mr L McClure and Mrs R Fearn 
 
Executive Headteacher and Head of School 

 

Key Dates Weekly Stats and Info 

Dinner Menu: Week 3 
Wellbeing Theme: Respect for Everyone 
Music of the Week: Eurovision  
Monday 13-Thursday 16th: Y6 SATS and breakfast club 8.15am start 
Wednesday 8th: Photography Mop-Up Day 
Thursday 16th: Y6 Get Mucky Run at PGS (4pm) 
Friday 17th: Lunchtime DISCO, Y5 swimming (final session) 
Y3/4 Visit- normal school day times 
EYFS/KS1 Captain’s Table, No Star of the Week this week 

Attendance last week: 96.2% 
Late marks last week: 1 
Class of the week: Y5 Kestrels 
with 100% 
GOOD to be GREEN last week: 98.7% 
 

 

Follow us on @SpringvalePS on X 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/K4gUwuvreV

